
May 5, 2016 Alumni Newsletter 

Brother's, Little Sisters, and Friends: 
  
Less than a month before our twenty-fourth Annual Zeta Alpha Alumni golf outing. The 
outing is on Saturday, June 11, at Tam O’Shanter’s golf course in Hermitage PA (near 
Sharon PA). 
  
The price of golfing this year is $42. The price includes the cart and 18 holes of golf. 
Please let me know soon if you plan on golfing. John at the course usually wants a head 
count of how many golfers we have so he can determine when the next group can start 
after our last foursome. The first foursome will start at 10AM. 
  
Here is the current list of those who have responded back since the last newsletter and 
plan on golfing. 
  
Kuntz, Bolt, Kreuzer, Donelli, Nicholson, Lichtenwalner, Pascal, Clarke, Boylan, Van 
Wie, Dibert, Schneider, Blystone, Jacobs, and myself. (15) 
  
Golfing is not required to attend this event. Some are part of the roving gallery (carts 
available for rent to roam the course) or some come for the cookout . 
After the golfing ends and the last foursome finishes, we have obtained the patio section 
at the golf course for the award ceremony and cookout. Always a great time to catch-up 
with everyone. 
  
The Steak Cookout dinner consist off a 12oz NY Strip sirloin steak, roasted potato, 
buttered corn, and Italian bread, the price also includes beer, soda or bottled water, 
sales tax, and gratuity. A chicken dinner is available to those who prefer not to eat 
steak. The cost of dinner is $23.00. 
  
We are committed to number of steaks ordered from Tam’s. 
  
The following have sent their check for dinner. 
  
G.Boylan, C. Boylan, Bolt, Kreuzer, Nicholson, Donelli, Lichtenwalner, Pascal, Clarke, 
Van Wie, Blystone, Jacobs (12). 
Gary Donelli has sent the following information regarding the Friday's pre-warm up golf 
outing. Gary has made tee times for Friday the 10th of June at Oakview Golf Club (near 
Slippery Rock) starting at 2:00 pm.  Cost this year is $35 per player , including cart.  24 
to 28 spots have been reserved.  Gary needs to know by Friday June 3rd who will be 
attending. Please  respond  to Gary Donelli. 
  
Regarding lodging, I spoke to Brenda at the Park Inn Radisson today. She informed me 
that they had a large group cancel their booking. There are plenty of non-smoking 
rooms available for our group. The Radisson is just down the street from Tam's.  The 
group rate is $115.00 for a room at the Radisson (Friday or Saturday night), please ask 
for Brenda at 724-906-6150 (advise Brenda your with the Theta Chi Reunion Room 
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Block). Brenda is in her office Tues-Saturday. She will take reservation for our group 
until the end of the month. 
  
The following brother's have sent their regrets and will no be able to attend the outing 
due to family events next month : Ayers, Farrar, & Laicha. 
I hope to see everyone on Saturday, June 11 at the outing. 
  
Fraternally, 
Any questions or concerns email 
Joe Suprano 
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